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New Email for Inquiries and Concerns 
ACES has implemented a Safety Communications Team to respond to all incoming inquiries 
from families, staff, and contributing stakeholders. As the impact of COVID-19 has placed us 
safely to the confines of our homes, ACES is still operational to best support the functionality of 
our schools, programs, and services.    
  
We have created an email address to manage inquiries for responsive communications. This 
email is monitored consistently to direct your questions or concerns to the proper department 
or office at ACES that can answer your inquiry swiftly and accurately. In regards to safety and 
health; learning, access and support; and general questions regarding COVID-19 and advisory, 
please use safety@aces.org. Please provide contact information in your message so that the 
Safety Communications Team can get back to you. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
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